

To: Governance Council

Cc: Administration Council

Facilitation Corps

Fr: Thuy Thi Nguyen, President

Date: Nov. 2, 2018

Re: Program Review

On October 16, 2018, the Governance Council submitted the following recommendations:

The college should suspend Program Review for AY 2018/19 and restart the process in AY 2019/20.

IP&B be charged to continue the Program Review redesign in 2018/19.

Dental Hygiene and Radiation Technology be given a green rating for their 2017/18 Program Reviews.

The remaining 10 programs rated yellow or red should be the first programs to complete the Program Review process in the fall of 2019.

I agree with all of the recommendations proposed by the Governance Council regarding Program Review. Thank you for your recommendations.